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Attention:

DFO Conservation and Protection Officers 

in partnership with Northern St’at’imc Fisheries 

and Nlaka’pamux Resource Officers 

will be conducting their annual 

GHOST NET Removal Program

beginning Monday September 22nd
This is to clear all gillnets from the shore of the river, preventing accidental fishing should the river rise.
Please take home or move your net far above the high water line.

Nets found to be at risk of re-entering the river will be removed by DFO.

Those interested in assisting with the Ghost Net removal program or learning more about the program are encouraged to contact:

 Tom Grantham @ 250-256-2665 
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